Kutztown University
Research Commons at Kutztown University

PCA Board of Directors Meetings Pennsylvania Counseling Association (PCA)

11-18-2005

2005-11-18 PCA Executive Board Meeting, July 2005

Pennsylvania Counseling Association

Follow this and additional works at: https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard

b Part of the Counseling Commons

Recommended Citation

Pennsylvania Counseling Association, "2005-11-18 PCA Executive Board Meeting, July 2005" (2005). PCA
Board of Directors Meetings. 290.

https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard/290

This Board or Council Document is brought to you for free and open access by the Pennsylvania Counseling
Association (PCA) at Research Commons at Kutztown University. It has been accepted for inclusion in PCA Board
of Directors Meetings by an authorized administrator of Research Commons at Kutztown University. For more
information, please contact czerny@kutztown.edu.


https://research.library.kutztown.edu/
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaarchives
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard?utm_source=research.library.kutztown.edu%2Fpcaboard%2F290&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1268?utm_source=research.library.kutztown.edu%2Fpcaboard%2F290&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://research.library.kutztown.edu/pcaboard/290?utm_source=research.library.kutztown.edu%2Fpcaboard%2F290&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:czerny@kutztown.edu

Date: August 1, 2008

To:

From:

PCA Executive Board Meeting,

State College, PA

Mark Kenney, M.Ed., NCC, LPC,

Treasurer

Pennsylvania Association of Multicultural Counseling and Development
(PAMCD)

-Division has thirty-three members along with $663.00 in our account as of June
2008.

Since the last board meeting, I have taken the following actions on the behalf of
PAMCD.

-Sent an email message to all members welcoming them, encouraging them to
help with leadership roles, and to attend the conference. Enclosed is a copy of my
summer PCA newsletter article.
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